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Upgraded Wi-Fi Coming Soon!
Temporary Disruptions During Upgrade 
 
We're excited to announce that we're investing in upgrading your library's  
Wi-Fi network, bringing you stronger signal, better coverage and connectivity. 
 

However, before we can unleash the full potential of this awesome upgrade, 
there's some work to be done, you may experience some minor temporary 
disruptions in the library between late February and mid-March. 

 Drilling: There will be occasional drilling, leading to some (admittedly, 
not-so-melodic) background noise. 

 Ladders: Technicians will be working on high areas, so you might see 
ladders strategically placed around the library 

 Minimal Wi-Fi Disruption: Rest assured, the upgrade builds upon the 
existing network, so Wi-Fi outages are anticipated to be minimal, 
occasional, and fleeting. 

 

Here are some tips to navigate the upgrade: 
 Download study materials in advance: If you rely on online resources, 

consider downloading them beforehand to avoid any potential Wi-Fi 
outages. 

 Utilise alternative study spaces: The library might get noisy during 
drilling, so consider studying in quieter areas on campus during those 
times. 

 Patience is Key: We understand the importance of a peaceful study 
environment, and we're committed to minimising disruptions and 
completing the upgrade swiftly.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! We're excited to provide 
you with a much-improved Wi-Fi experience soon.
 


